

### Audi Club North America – Western Pennsylvania Chapter

www.acna-wpc.org

Next Event...

Meet 'n' Greet / Dinner

Wednesday

April, 16<sup>th</sup>

6:30 pm Meet in Parking Lot
7:30 pm Dinner

Rock Bottom Restaurant &

Brewery

171 Bridge Street

Homestead, PA 15120

### **APRIL**

(412) 462-2739

S	M	T	W	T	F	S
		1	2	3	4	5
6	7	8	9	10	11	12
13	14	15	16	17	18	19
20	21	22	23	24	25	26
27	28	29	30			

When meetings are called, the schedule for dates will alternate between:

10:00 AM until noon on the third Saturday of odd months

7:00 PM until 9:00 PM on the third Wednesday of even months

Visit the website www.acna-wpc.org

# Notes from Meeting & Social held at The Coffee Tree Roasters March 15, 2014

#### Attendees:

Dustin Howarth/Ed Kaczkowski/Michael Kaczkowski/Tom Kosmala/Greg Lankes/George Libby/Andy Schor/Terry Schulz/Michael Skowvron

## Welcome New Member and Attendee Dustin Howarth

- The next get-together will be a Meet 'n' Greet followed by Dinner. We will gather at the cars in the parking lot of Rock Bottom at the Waterfront at 6:30 PM, Wednesday, April 16th. Reservations for dinner are set for 7:30 in the restaurant.
- Details were finalized for the combination Wine Tasting and A3
   Audi Launch at South Hills Audi on April 3rd. This event is being held
   in conjunction with our Chapter and South Hills Audi. Invitations will
   go out shortly. All members are encouraged to attend and serve
   as ambassadors for the club. Thanks George for handling all of the
   details.
- The chapter will participate again this year at Imports at Carlisle. Go to this page for more details of the event: <a href="http://www.carlisleevents.com/carlisle-events/carlisle-import-kit-nationals/default.aspx">http://www.carlisleevents.com/carlisle-events/carlisle-import-kit-nationals/default.aspx</a> Go to this page to register: <a href="http://store.carlisleevents.com/SearchResults.asp?Cat=23">http://store.carlisleevents.com/SearchResults.asp?Cat=23</a> If you register by 4/16 you will save 10% and will be able to drive directly onto the field at arrival. Make hotel reservations as soon as possible because the motels close to the fairground fill up quickly.
- Thanks to Terry for having all of the plans together for the Country Drive on June 14th. In keeping with our bylaws we will dedicate one of our events as a charity fund raiser. We chose this event as that opportunity and have renamed the event as The Country Drive for Charity. We will ask for a suggested donation of \$20 for each car entering the event. The proceeds this year will go to the Multiple Sclerosis Society. Andy will coordinate with MDS and update us at the next meeting.
- Those planning to attend the AudiFest Drivers School to be held at Mid-Ohio on July 25th thru the 27th should register soon. This event usually fills early. Go to this page for more info and to download the registration form: <a href="http://www.audiclubohiovalley.org/">http://www.audiclubohiovalley.org/</a>